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Visit by the Participants of the Training Programme for Mainland-Listed

Companies Officers
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PUBLIC RELATIONS

International Liaison _

To enable the Registry to objectively assess its standards and
performance, and share experiences regarding the provision and
development of corporate registration services in other countries,
contacts with other jurisdictions are maintained. During the year,
the Registry played host to eight groups of visitors including seven
government departments from the Mainland and a Kansai Region
Consultant engaged by the HKSAR government

in Japan.
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Visit by Delegation from the Guangzhou Municipal
Administration for Industry & Commerce

Social Responsibility

The Registry formed a team consisting of 25 staff members to
join the Hong Kong Society of Accountants Charity Walk at the
Peak on 12 December 1999 to raise funds for Mother's Choice, a
local charity which cares for underprivileged babies and children
and mothers facing crisis pregnancies. The Hon Donald TSANG,
the Financial Secretary officiated at the event. As a result, the
Registry raised $11,900 for the charity.
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Participation in a Charity Walk organized by the Hong Kong Society

of Accountants
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